Danielle Greene

DATE 9/21/21 ITEM NO. PAIS

From:

District5

Sent:

Monday, September 20, 2021 3:48 PM

To:

David McKibben; COB_mail; District1; DIST2; District3; District4; District5

Subject:

RE: Item 15, Precinct Consolidation

From: David McKibber

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 10:44 AM

To: COB_mail < COB mail@pima.gov >; District1 < District1@pima.gov >; DIST2 < DIST.2@pima.gov >; District3

<District.3@pima.gov>; District4 < District4@pima.gov>; District5 < District5@pima.gov>

Subject: Item 15, Precinct Consolidation

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution, Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Hello Clerk of the Board and Pima County Supervisors,

I ask that my comment be read into the record during the meeting.

Please leave the precincts as is and do not reduce the number of polling locations. This move will have an adverse effect on getting more people to vote and will burden precinct committeemen of all parties.

Thank you,

David McKibben 85748

Danielle Greene

From:

Cyndi Laurie

Sent:

Monday, September 20, 2021 3:41 PM

To:

COB_mail; District1; DIST2; District3; District4; District5

Subject: Please do not reduce the number of polling locations.

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County, if you did not expect this message, proceed with saution. Verify the sender's identity, before performing any action, such as glicking on a link properling an attachment.

Please have my comments read into the record at the meeting. Thank you.

Dear Clerk of the Board and the Board of Supervisors,

The last thing we need is to remove polling locations!

There is no reason to purposefully make in-person voting less accessible... other than if you want to suppress voting with the intent of ushering in corruption. The intention of this proposal is obvious to the community, and that is why it is is alarming to the community.

I am a poll worker. The location I work at can be bustling and the parking is limited. Sometimes people have to park a ways down the street. However, despite how busy or not certain precincts are, it makes no sense to start closing some of them. It is vital for each voter to have easy access to a local voting site.

As you cast your vote for this proposal today... please don't disregard the voice of the people you represent. Please don't simply fall into lockstep and submission with how liberal authorities dictate you must vote. Besides, doing so must get boring after a while. It must begin to feel pretty empty and meaningless too.

At the end of the day, I think you would feel proud of yourself if you stepped up and did what would take some bravery... that is, to risk retaliation of the liberal establishment in order to act in the best interest of the people you represent. When all is said and done, you won't regret taking this crossroad.

Cyndi Laurie

Danielle Greene

From:

Sent:

Monday, September 20, 2021 3:40 PM

To: COB_mail

Subject:

Proposed changes to precieentcs

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Please Read this into the record.

Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors, Pima County.

I have reviewed your proposal considering changes to precinct boundaries in Pima County. I find it unneeded and unnecessary. The prime reason stated was to reduce costs associated with elections in Pima County. It seems that Board of Supervisors is NOT concerned about costs as this saves only \$180,000 yet without input you gladly spent \$2 MILLION to house illegal aliens infected with Covid-19. Spend money on your citizens first! Like fixing Roads! Vote against this proposal.

Alan Nichols Life long Tucson/Pima Resident

G PAYMENT CANDEN